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you can find out if staff are "on target"
the meeting itself will help to understand what support is needed

We're running another of our series of webinars on whole-school and college
improvement. This webinar focuses on the mid-year review.

A formal mid-year review is important because:

So, why do we need mid-year reviews?

The appraisal should be a positive and productive experience. It's about developing
staff in terms of the quality of teaching and ultimately improving the outcomes for
pupils too!

Join us for this webinar where we'll explore how to get the best outcome for your
mid-year reviews.
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https://www.derventioeducation.com/support-and-resources/webinars/mid-year-reviews-how-to-make-them-count


Do you know of any other schools and/or colleges that you feel could benefit from
SchooliP/CollegeiP? 

All we simply need from you is a contact who you feel may be interested in a brief
online demonstration and we'll use you as a reference to gain an introduction. You
do not need to do anything else other than identify friends or colleagues who you
feel may be interested.

If you'd like to help us please call +44 (0) 333 0433 450 or contact our sales team
using damien.roberts@derventioeducation.com.

REFER A FRIEND?
By Damien Roberts

Insights

Why not explore some SchooliP
insights written by our education
experts to support education theory
and the embedding of SchooliP. Click
here to see the full list of articles.
 

View our webinars

Don’t forget, that you can view the
webinar recordings already
completed this year. Select the
subject area and then click on the
‘View Webinar’ button.

Contacting Us

Join our latest webinar...

I'll be running a FREE webinar on 15/02/2023 @ 15:30 "Mid-
Year Reviews - how to make them count" Click here to
register.

Damien Roberts, Director & Co-Founder
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+44 (0) 333 0433 450

customercare@derventioeducation.com

twitter.com/SchooliP

linkedin.com/showcase/schoolip/

Call +44 (0) 333 0433 450
or  send an email.

We're asking our customers to elaborate on their experience with SchooliP/CollegeiP
so that we can show others the power and impact of our school/college improvement
tools.

Whether you're able to provide a more detailed case study or a simple one-line
testimonial, we'd appreciate the feedback.

If you'd like to help us please call +44 (0) 333 0433 450 or contact our sales team
using damien.roberts@derventioeducation.com.
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